
Erica O’Neill 

2 Malahide Marina Village, Malahide, Dublin 

ericafoneill@gmail.com 

0870668570 

 

To whom it may concern, 

I am applying for a traineeship within ByrneWallace LLP due to their wide range of services offered in 

the legal sphere and their excellent reputation. Having studied Law for four years and completing an 

internship in McInnes Dunne Murphy LLP, I am keen to advance my learned legal skills in a 

professional environment and commence the next step of my career. I have developed certain skills 

from my studies such as research and analysis, and additionally working within McInnes Dunne 

Murphy provided a wide range of practical experience. Working closely alongside legal experts within 

ByrneWallace LLP would be invaluable to my overall career development. 

 

My experience in McInnes Dunne Murphy LLP has given me vital insight into the areas of Employment 

Law, Immigration Law, and Corporate Law, and has given me the advantage of understanding the inner 

workings of a law firm. Additionally, through my studies I have covered areas such as Data Protection, 

Consumer Law, EU Law, and Property Law. My contract within McInnes Dunne Murphy LLP was 

initially for a 9-month period, however, I was offered a 6-month extension due to my commitment and 

efforts within the firm. 

 

I believe my combination of skills, past working experience, and my long-found interest in law, would 

make me an ideal candidate for a traineeship within ByrneWallace LLP. I am a collaborative, 

hardworking, self-motivated, and dedicated individual who is eager to establish herself within the legal 

field. My previous employment has allowed my teamwork skills to evolve, which are necessary for 

ensuring the business operates smoothly and efficiently, and ensures client loyalty and satisfaction. 

 

Thank you for taking the time to consider my application, 

I look forward to your response. 

Many thanks, 

Erica O’Neill. 

 

mailto:ericafoneill@gmail.com

